
 

 

 
 

 

GOVERNANCE SUBCOMMITTEE 

Notice of Cancellation 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Governance 
Subcommittee of the City Council scheduled for Wednesday, June 4, 2025 at 3:00 PM 
in the Patio Conference Room at City Hall has been cancelled. 

 

 
 
 

BY: 
 
 
 
 
 

/s/ Shelly Wolfberg 

Subcommittee Secretary 
City Manager’s Office 


